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Columbus Partner Interviewed by Local Business Journal about
COVID-19 Impact on Breweries

News

4.09.20 

Partner Mathew Parker was recently interviewed by Columbus Business First about the impact of

COVID-19 on Ohio breweries. The resulting articles discuss COVID-19’s economic impact, and the

fact that despite any relief available from the CARES Act, the reality is reflected in a nationwide

survey from the Brewers Association showing the likelihood that thousands of breweries will be

forced to close their doors for good due to the pandemic.

Mat has heard from many of his brewery clients wondering if more assistance will become available

as they struggle to stay afloat. He explains that the future is uncertain, and he and his clients are all

questioning whether “they are going to be in the same boat come late summer or fall.”

To read the articles, visit Columbus Business First here and here (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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